
LICENSINGACT 2003
Notice ofVariation of
Premises Licence

Notice is hereby given that the Woolwich
Creative District Trust applied to the Royal
Borough of Greenwich on 29 April 2024 for
the variation of its premises licence for
Woolwich Works, Building 41, No1 Street
Woolwich SE18 4DX, so as to (1) Vary the
layout plans atAnnex 4 of the licence (2) vary
condition 15 (3) vary condition 10 (4) on
such terms and conditions set out on the
application form.Any person who wishes to
make a representation in relation to this
application, must give notice in writing of
his/her representation by 27 May 2024 stating
the grounds for making said representation
to:The Licensing Team, 4th Floor,Woolwich
Centre, 35 Wellington Street, London SE18
6HQ;Tel: 020 8921 8018; Fax: 020 8921 8380;
Email: licensing@royalgreenwich.gov.uk. A
record of this application may be
inspected by appointment.The public register
where applications are available to be
viewed by members of the public,
can be accessed online by visiting:
www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk and following the
links. The Licensing Authority must receive
representations by the date given above.The
Licensing Authority will have regard to any
such representation in considering the
application.
It is an offence for anyone knowingly or
recklessly to make a false statement in
connection with a Licence Application. The
fine on summary conviction is unlimited.
LT Law - 020 3755 5138


